
May 11, 2025 
 

 

Welcome to North Hills Christian Reformed Church, a church that 
glorifies… gathers… and grows!  If this is your first time here, an 
especially warm welcome to you, and we hope you’ll return again!  
This weekly newsletter, Connected, is published each Sunday.  
During the week, be sure to surf to our website for the latest 
information and pictures:  www.northhillscrc.org.  We thank all 
our volunteers today, including Rob Bowles for serving at the 
Welcome Desk this morning. 

Everyone is invited to the Fellowship Hall for fellowship and 
refreshments––thanks to Dave & Sue Van Oyen, today’s hosts. 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES today: 

During the service: 

Infants, Toddlers and Preschoolers meet in Room F with 
Polly Ayers &Ariel Stahl.  Parents can sign in their 
child(ren) starting at 9:20am. 

 

Sunday School Hour (following worship): 
 

There are no classes today in appreciation of Mother’s Day. 
 
Adult Education Classes:  There are no classes today in 
appreciation of Mother’s Day. 

 

 

Interested in playing on the men’s softball team this 
summer?  See coach Jeff Feikens for details.  Fans are 
always welcome also! 
 

  

 
This week’s birthdays: 

 
May 12:  Wendy Krogh 

                      Catherine Miller 
May 15:  Samuel Drewry 
May 16:  Joel Weinberg 

May 17:  Beck VanAmberg 

 

Our STEWARDSHIP: 
 

May 4 tithe: 
 $6,858.59 
Tithes received through May 4: 
 $195,161.72 
Ministry plan need through May 4: 
 $192,115.26 
There are four ways to give your offering: 

•In person:  An offering plate is at the 
east Sanctuary entrance 
•Our website:  Click “giving” tab 
•Mail:  Send a check to North Hills 
Church / 3150 N Adams Road / Troy / 
48084 
•On your phone:  Download and use 
Vanco mobile app (Vanco Mobile Faith 
Engagement) 
 

 

http://www.northhillscrc.org/


Meet our 2025 Nominees for Church Council: 

For Elder (we’ll select two):  For Deacon (we’ll select two): 
 
Jeff Feikens    Kim Faloppa 
Gina Grembowski   Daniel Gu 
Michael Lopez   Cody Heuker 
Michael Rupke   Anton van Breemen 
 

Nominee profiles are in your mailbox. 

Our congregational meeting is Sunday, May 18, at 10:45 am. 

 

Calling all 2025 graduates of North Hills!  Send us your 
graduation picture, and news of your next chapter after 
graduation!  We’ll publish all our graduate information in an 
upcoming issue of Connected.  Email to:  admin@northhillscrc.org. 
 

 

Thanks to Marta & Richard Murray, who led our Sunday 
School children in a special craft project on April 27.  Their 
works of art will be revealed on Mother’s Day! 

mailto:admin@northhillscrc.org

